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To whom it may concern

I am writing this because of our concern about another new plan for EDITH GREEN PARK. My husband and I
have lived in Charbonneau for 10 years. Recently, our son could not keep his dog so he came to live with us.
Charbonneau is a great place unfortunately in most parts it has no sidewalks. I get up and walk the dog at around 8
to 830 in the morning so I won’t be in a lot of traffic. Recently someone told me about the Great dog park that we
had in Charbonneau I was reluctant to take our dog to the dog park but I thought I’d try it. Not only did the dog love
it I loved it too. With plenty of room for all the dogs, big and small to run around and not be in each others way, also
very nice people, it’s just a fun place to go. Our dog loves to fetch I can throw the ball 50 feet and he retrieves it.
From what I understand it’s been known as the dog park for a very long time. We all know it was meant to be a
school, for some reason that never happen.
The new plan for Edith Green Parks  makes A LOT of sense. It’s a big park with plenty of room for bocce ball,
basketball and tables. What doesn’t make sense is the fact that some people want to confine the dogs to a very small
area compared to the size of the park there is so much room why not give the dogs the rest of the Park?
We know the Charbonneau board has spent a lot of money with surveys and questionnaires to some of the home
owners. Unfortunately we get so many emails. It’s hard to keep track and read all of them.
The homeowner that live across from the park have a lot of concerns they have been looking out at this beautiful
park and view now they want to chop it up. Im sure this can be resolved with know hard feelings. Since it’s been a
dog park for a while let’s get some input from the dog owners that go there every day sometimes twice a day.
Thank you
Paula and Jim Poor
Charbonneau resident
7193 SW Arbor Lake Dr
Wilsonville Or
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